
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Tuesday 17th September 
 

Year 1 Phonics Meeting 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Here at Woodstone we give great importance to the teaching of reading and recognise this as a vital life skill 
which all children must gain in order to progress both at school and in later life.  
 
We appreciate that the teaching of reading through phonics can be somewhat daunting for parents, 
particularly understanding how the children are being taught to read at school and how they can best be 
supported at home. For this reason, we are holding a Phonics Meeting for Year 1 parents. We will start the 
morning with a fairly short but hopefully useful meeting focusing on the teaching of reading and phonics in 
Year 1, the content of our phonics programme which the children will learn this year. We will run through the 
details of the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check and how you can best support your child at home (9.05-9.25). 
We will then go into the classroom for you to see the children in action. The children will join in with phonics 
activities and games which all link in with our Monster Phonics Scheme.   
 
The meeting will take place on Wednesday 2nd October at 9.05am. We ask for just one adult per children due 
to limited space in our classroom.  
 
We really hope you will be able to attend this short meeting and ask that you return the slip below to the 
school office by Monday 30th September to indicate that you are attending so we can get an idea of numbers. 
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to ask 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Miss R. Pickering 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 1 Phonics Meeting 
 

I will be attending the Year 1 Phonics Meeting on Wednesday 2nd October 
 
Child’s name____________________________________________ 
 
Signed ________________________ 
 
Date _________________________ 
 
 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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